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WHAT TO EXPECT IN THE NEAR FUTURE
The beautiful fence is nearing completion and is set for delivery towards the end of October.
An update will be shared as this date gets closer and the installation is ready to begin.

CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITIES
Welcome back! Since we last updated, the vault lid in the drive lane of the intersection has
begun to fail. Knife River has put a large metal trench plate over the vault to prevent future
failure while a new more robust lid was being custom fabricated. The lid is now ready for
installation. Next Tuesday, July 30th, Knife River will be installing the new replacement lid.
There will be flaggers to route traffic safely around the work zone. This work will take most
of the business day and will cause minor traffic delays. Please plan accordingly. We thank
you for your patience while we make this needed repair.


